
 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

Labuan FSA Director General’s Contract Extended for One Year 

 

30 April 2024: Labuan Financial Services Authority (Labuan FSA) is pleased to 

announce that the Minister of Finance has extended the tenure of Encik Nik Mohamed 

Din Nik Musa, Director General of Labuan FSA, for an additional year, effective from 1 

May 2024.   

 

Encik Nik Mohamed Din has served as Director-General since May 2021.  He has played 

a pivotal role in charting the strategic direction for the growth of the Labuan IBFC. The 

Chairman of Labuan FSA congratulates Encik Nik Mohamed Din for his reappointment, 

stating that the tenure extension will continue to complement the expertise of the existing 

Authority Members, and affirming Labuan FSA’s commitment to continue driving Labuan 

IBFC’s 5-Years Strategic Roadmap forward.   
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

  

 

Corporate Communication & External Relations Unit  

Tel: 03 - 8873 2000, Fax: 03 - 8873 2209 

E-mail:  communication@labuanfsa.gov.my 

Website:  www.labuanfsa.gov.my  
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